
From: Susan Bentley  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:50 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Cc: 'Brown & Dickson'  
Subject: Possible demolition of 172 Central Avenue 
 
Dear Chair and members of LACH 
I wish to state my intense opposition to the demolition of 172 Central Avenue and support any attempt 
by the City to designate this building. 
 
The building is needed to help retain the historical context in that vital area off Richmond Row.  
 
All the best 
 
Susan Bentley 
34, Mayfair D rive 
London ON N6A 2M6 
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